
 

 

Notice of Cancellation 

Custodial Services for Housing 

RFP #2021-18 

 
 

To: Proposers for Southern Oregon University’s Request for Proposal referenced above 
 
Date: May 4, 2021 
 
Re: Notice of RFP Cancellation 
 
 
SOU has determined that it is in the best interests of SOU to cancel this RFP and re-issue at a 

later date (TBD). Effective immediately RFP #2021-18 is cancelled in its entirety, and all 

Proposals received in response to the RFP are hereby rejected. 

 
 
 


